
 

Commissioner Mitchell J. Silver, FAICP  
and Council Member Ben Kallos 
cordially invite you to attend  
the ribbon cutting ceremony  
to celebrate the acquisition of Pier 90  
as a Parks property 
 
Thursday, November 3, 2016 
9:30 a.m. 
Pier 90 
Enter Carl Schurz Park at East 88th Street 
and East End Avenue, walk around Gracie 
Mansion to John Finley Walk. Go north 
along pathway to Pier 90. 
 
RSVP to special.events@parks.nyc.gov    
or by calling 212-408-0111 


